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Minutes of the SLAIS CHLA-SIG Meeting 
September 11, 2013 | Trail Room | 5pm 

	
  
Present: Grace Romund, Co-President; Kim Buschert, Secretary/Communications; Carolyn Heine; 
Elissa How; Sehdeep Kaur; Amanda Wanner   
 
Regrets: Mariko Kazuta (Treasurer), Anna O’Neal 
 
1. Executive Positions: A number of Executive Positions are open: Co-President, Communications 

Officer (currently held by KB), Web Coordinator (could be combined with Communications), 
Events Coordinator. Mariko would be willing to give up Treasurer if someone was interested. 
We are not sure if Carrie is going to continue as events coordinator. Both Mariko and Kim will 
be finishing at SLAIS this fall. Carolyn volunteered and was accepted as Co-President. Roohie 
(Sehdeep) will consider becoming an events coordinator – she will confirm with Grace. 

 
2. Meeting dates & times: Wednesday was considered the best day for the meeting to be held as it 

precedes the Health Information Sources & Services class. It would be best to start at little after 
5pm so that members of the incoming class are able to make it back to SLAIS from the building 
where the core classes are being held.  

 
3. Potential Fall Events: Grace is working on organizing an Aboriginal Health workshop/speaker. 

It was noted that October 21st is Accreditation week so it would be best not to have an event 
that week.  

 
4. Treasurer’s Report: Mariko reported that we have $85 left. Grace reported that we will receive 

$50 from LASSA for the 2013-2014 year.  
 
5. Potential collaboration with SLA: It was noted that we are officially recognized by CHLA, which 

is why we are a separate group from SLA. We are the only CHLA student interest group in 
Canada. However, we could potentially work with SLA on arranging speaker panels.  

 
6. CHLA / HLABC News: The CHLA Conference for 2015 will be held in Vancouver. HLABC 

members are working to organize the conference. This would be a good volunteering 
opportunity.  

 
Joining HLABC is free for students for their first year of membership. Register for an account at 
http://www.chla-absc.ca/hlabc/user/register. Full details are available at http://chla-
absc.ca/hlabc/membership. 
 

7. Next Meeting: Wednesday, October 9th.  
 
 


